Frankenmuth C.C./C.V.B. President/CEO
Performance Evaluation Guidelines

Two folders will be maintained with the pertinent information regarding the evaluation process.  One will be kept in the President/CEO’s office.  The other folder will be kept by the current C.C./C.V.B. board chair and passed on to the incoming chair.  

The President/CEO will keep an evaluation form and these guidelines in their word processing.  Several hard copies of each document will also be kept in the C.C./C.V.B. board chair’s folder to make copies for use by the next year’s evaluation committee.

The evaluation committee will be the chairs and vice chairs of the C.C./C.V.B. board and the C.V.B. board.  This provides continuity to the process in that the two vice-chairs bring some experience to the process each year.
The President/CEO evaluation process should be completed by the end of May each year.  The four committee members would consult and prepare the evaluation.  The two board chairs would go over the evaluation with the President/CEO with the C.C./C.V.B. board chair leading the session.  After signing and dating the evaluation a copy should be placed in the C.C./C.V.B. board chair’s evaluation folder.  The original should go in the evaluation file in the President/CEO’s office.
In addition the President/CEO should use the same form to do a self-evaluation of their performance and share that with the two board chairs at the evaluation meeting and attach a copy of the self-evaluation to the committee’s evaluation.
Based on the current economic conditions, the overall condition of the C.C./C.V.B. and the performance evaluation of the President/CEO the committee should also recommend the wage for the President/CEO to be included in the next year’s budget.
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